
Announcements 1/13/2023

Good morning! Please pause for a moment of silence.

Please stand for the pledge.

● Students - The contents from the lost and found have been placed on tables
outside the front office. Please go by and retrieve your items.

● English tutoring is available in Ms. Lawson's room every Tuesday and Thursday
afternoon directly after school. You don't have to sign up to come every time. You
can come as needed. Please take advantage of this opportunity to get free help
with your reading and writing skills.

● The Math Department is offering after school tutoring in Room 335 on
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3-4pm.  There is no cost.  After school tutoring can
create significant improvements in your math learning and math grade. Please
consider taking advantage of the opportunity.

● All Ag Science Classes will be meeting in the Library today.

Happy BIrthday Ciara Brandon

Thought of the day:

“The best time to plant a tree was 20 years ago. The second best time is now.”

Have a Friendly Friday and remember, we are proud to be a Raider!


